
Please know that our household is in complete support of SB283 to warn school personnel and students and parents of 
students of the dangers of wireless radiation.   
 
Also know that we would be in complete support of requiring wired technology in the schools and everywhere in the 
state including ALL state  and federal buildings, libraries, municipal and county buildings, as well as STRONGLY urging all 
privately owned business to wire their premises. 
 
In addition, would also support the banning of 5G from our state as well as much tighter restrictions on cell tower 
emissions.  Did you know that Iran uses a different frequency for their RF uses that is NOT harmful to humans, animals, 
insects and plants? 
 
This is the long term health of our species were are trying to preserve 
Alea Kent 
Wayne Freeman 
 
Talent, Oregon 
 


